
Provost’s Announcements to the Faculty Senate 
November 22, 2022 

 
1. Commencement Ceremonies will be held on December 21, 2022.  An invitation to faculty 

went out on 11/18/22 requesti

https://www.msche.org/standards/
https://www.msche.org/standards/#requirements


courses for the new General Education curriculum, they should consult the GEOC website or 
consider attending an ID&D workshop on course mapping. See the I email sent on 11/16/22 
for more information. FS Action Requested: Happy to take any questions or feedback. 
 

6. Provost’s Retirement:

https://www.salisbury.edu/administration/academic-affairs/general-edu-oversight-committee/_files/su-gen-ed-curriculum-beginning-fall-2024.pdf?v=20221112010852
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/instructionaldesign/signup/
https://marylandpublicschools.org/Blueprint/Pages/Overview.aspx

